
From: Scott Chitwood
To: BrownScott, Jennifer; Dexter, Nathan L
Subject: Dungeness Bay shellfish lease
Date: Monday, July 20, 2015 12:44:57 PM
Importance: High

Jennifer and Nathan – I thought I would write and see what we could find out about progress related
to the Tribe’s leased tidelands in Dungeness Bay. As you might expect, we are anxious to resolve any
permitting issues and begin again with our shellfish growing operations.
Thank you for your help.
Scott Chitwood
Natural Resources Director
Jamestown S'Klallam Tribe
1033 Old Blyn Highway
Sequim,WA 98382
360-681-4616
"I love any discourse of rivers, and fish and fishing." Izaak Walton
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